
BIRTHDAYS:  
13 Apr; Fern Wran. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES: 10 Apr; Our Club,  
15 Apr; Anne and Simon Brown. 

 

Tonight: PODIATRY; Keith Purvis 
Five Minuter: Issa Shalhoub – Club History 

Introduction: Tony Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Wayne Fry 

Fellowship: Emile Jansen and Bernard Jones 
 

Future Programs:  

 

17 Apr; New Member Talk: Ian Tibbles 
Club Guest in attendance Gayle Dunn 
Five Minuter: Trevor Schofield 
Fellowship: Ken Matthews and Brian Morrison 
 

24 Apr; TBA 
Five Minuter: Leonie Smith 
Fellowship: John Payne and Rob Powell 
 

May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month 
 

1 May; Special General Meeting: Rules and 
Constitution 
Club Assembly, speaker: Club members. 
Come along, have your say and join in the discussion. 
Fellowship: Rhondda Purtell and Glenn Rowen 
 

8 May; Matt Upson, TALLWOOD 
Five Minuter: Mikael Smith 
Introduction: John Goggins 
Vote of Thanks: Tim Gregory 
Fellowship: Trevor Schofield and Issa Shalhoub 
 

15 May; Journey of Hope - Bike Ride Around Australia 
For Cancer, Dr Michael Davey,  
Partners’ Night and open to the public 
Yvonne and Ali’s Cake Auction 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting’s Report; 3 April 2018 
 

President Phil Brown opened the meeting welcoming members and guests Paul Keith Chairperson of 
LALC and Victor Channell committee member of LALC. 
- President Phil thanked members for all their extraordinary efforts with the Blessing of the Fleet on Easter 
Sunday. Among those who were thanked by Phil were; Wayne for his huge help, Stephen, Leonie and John, 
Rob and Kim, Yvonne, George and Lynne, Dick, Dale, Brian and Denise, Issa, Craig Saunders, Craig 
Cameron, John Hozack, Glenn Rowen, John Payne, Grant, Dom, Peter Culham, Rhondda, Ross, Terry, 
Tim and Genelle, Ed, Jeni, Bernie, Brian Johnson, Jeff, Andrea, Rose, Rosa, Eve and Myron, Graeme Day, 
Ali and family, Clive, Emile and Shelagh, Bev, John G, Michael Mastronardi, Ian, Glenn Wran, Tony, 
Mikael Smith, Ken … 
ON BEHALF OF THE ROTARY CLUB AND THE COMMUNITY; THANK YOU PHIL BROWN. 
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 April is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
1 May BowelCare commences 

5-6 May Sat-Sun 
District Assembly 
Batemans Bay High 
School 

5 May Sat 
Stage set-up, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

11-19 May Fri-Sat Entertainers 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

20 May Sun 
Stage pull-down, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

27 May Sun Swap Meet 

2 Jun Sat Army band – Dinner 
Show 

24 June BowelCare concludes 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 
If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 

fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 

Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


  
International toast by Stephen Hladio - to the Rotary Clubs working in North Korea 
  
Secretary John Payne - various emails and letters, Shelterbox - Earthquake in PNG, upcoming ROMAC 
ball flyer, information from SCC, information from District on various projects, thank you card from Jan 
Pye for a lovely evening (Andrea Tucker). 
  
Vocational – The 2018 Business Awards planning meetings are underway.   
 
Treasurer reports to be sent out via email.  BOF account looking awesome till the bills start rolling in. 
  
International – Earthquake in PNG in February Shelterboxes are required.  
  
Almoner Bill Harris - all Wednesday clients are well.   
 
Attendance 80% 
  
Upcoming auction of Fruit cakes made by Ali & Yvonne on 15th May 2018 to raise funds for the 
guest speaker that night. 
  
Craig Saunders - Five Minuter - spoke on 
Dean Howcroft, been diagnosed with MS 
there is a fundraiser function 28/4, at the 
Civic Centre $100 per head, or 
donate directly to the bank account.   
- Craig announced that Stephen Hladio 
is the President Nominee for 2019-20. 
- Thank You, Bernie Jones for helping 
Gayle Dunn.  
 
Guest speakers Paul & Vic from the 
LALC (Local Aboriginal Land Council). 
Firstly, Paul updated members of the 
progress of lighthouse/warden head 
project, going well looking positive for 
funding towards the project.   
Then Vic spoke; informing members of the 
NAIDOC (National Aborigines and 
Islanders Day Observance Committee) 
festival on Friday 13th July 2018 on the 
Civic Centre grounds.  As NAIDOC in 2017 
went really well.  The LALC have already 
started approaching businesses for 
sponsorship.  Working with the local 
community as we are all one,  looking for 
support as to make NAIDOC festival a free 
day for the community.   
LALC is working with organisations to 
broaden their presence in the community 
and understanding of the Aboriginal 
culture.  Educating the community on the 
ways of Aboriginal culture.   
Still seeking funding to upgrade various places of interest for education on Aboriginal sites.  Plans well 
underway for the 2018 NAIDOC festival.   
LALC working with various departments regarding land and ongoing projects. 
 

 

Meeting Report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 
 

End of Report. 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 


